
 
 

 

New School Building 

It is an exciting time for the Wetherby High School community 
with plans for our new building progressing well and on track. 
Following our informal public consultation on Wednesday 17th 
September, we are pleased to be able to share further images of our new school building 
with you, please see below. If your child is in Year 6 and attending our Open Evening on 
Wednesday 24th September, you will also be able to see a flythrough of the new building.  

  

 



 

        

        

        


